
Hello Parents! 

Spring is right around the corner and this year we will be gearing up for baseball and softball a little 

earlier. With the addition of Dylan Leu and AD Mendoza as the new baseball and softball programmers 

change is in the air and we are excited to take our Community Recreation programs to a new level this 

year.  

Registration for Tee-Ball, Minor League, and 10u-14u baseball and softball is now open and will run 

through February 6th. It is our desire to have 100% of registration complete by this date. 

New This Year: We have now combined league fees and uniforms into one convenient payment. We 

have also made paying online available via PaySchools Central!  

As a parent you need to: 

1. Fill out the Registration Form: HERE 

 

2. Make your online payment: HERE 

*You will need to fill out a separate registration form for each player 

**A 4.5% convenience fee will be charged for an online payment.  If you do not wish to pay this small 

fee please feel free to drop off a personal check (made payable to: Pettisville Local Schools) in the 

Pettisville School front office by February 6th.  

As a district we want to be transparent and we want you to know exactly where your money is going. 

Below are the 2024 fees for each age group and what they cover.  

2024 Fees: 

Tee Ball and Minor League - $25.00 

• Fee Includes 

o Dri-Fit T-shirt jersey, hat, and will help offset field maintenance expenses 

10u -14u - $70.00 

• Fee Includes 

o Jersey, hat/visor, league fees, and will also help offset umpire costs as well as field 

maintenance expenses 

As we stated above, exciting change is in the air and to help prepare you for this upcoming season we 

want to invite you to a mandatory meeting for 10u-14u parents on February 6th in the Pettisville Jr High 

gym at 7:00pm. In this meeting you will have the opportunity to meet the new programmers, learn 

about the future of Pettisville Summer Rec, be informed of new upcoming changes for the season, and 

get some handy recommendations for buying new equipment and gear for your kids.  

We look forward to seeing you there and if you have any questions at all please feel free to contact us! 

AD Mendoza – Softball Programmer amendoza@pettisvilleschools.org 

Dylan Leu – Baseball Programmer dleu@pettisvilleschools.org  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeMhY544dxKykUrJ4lpIa0sovt0FQu6FaZ6SQUD3hZ5CgHzww/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.payschoolscentral.com/
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